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The answer to the funding crisis for this program is not to cut the program, it is to find
a way to fund the program. How we treat the poor in our communities says more 
about us than it does them. We are better than this. 
I have been GA Director for my community for three years and have had one 
completed application in that time. I had to deny the application because I was able to 
get them three times as much money from somewhere else. 
Why are you not finding ways for communities like mine to share the burden instead 
of reducing the amount of assistance available?


